
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Dec. 5th, 2023 

 
 
 
Bundle up in your coziest blankets and join us for a fun-filled evening at our 
Winter Movie Night this Thursday, December 7th for grades 8 to 10 and 
December 14th for grades 11 and 12 from 6:00-9:00pm! Grab your friends, 
wear your favorite festive pajamas, and get ready for a night of cinematic 
joy.  Tickets are $10 and include popcorn! They are available for purchase 
now until the day of, in the agora at lunch! Additional snacks and treats will 
be available for purchase at the event. Cash and card accepted." 

  
The grade 8 and 9 boys basketball teams both won their tournaments this 
weekend in thrilling fashion- the 9's won the Van Tech tournament in 
dominating fashion with Harvee Perez taking home the MVP. The grade 8's 
won three thrilling games, beating Van Tech, Lord Byng, and then 
Handsworth in the final. Phenomenal job boys! 


